

# **Tentative Five-Year Work Program Fiscal Years 2026/2027 - 2030/2031**

## **HYBRID PUBLIC HEARING**

Tuesday, October 21, 2025

Open House: 4:30 to 6:30 p.m.

Presentation: 6 p.m.

### In Person:

Jacksonville Urban Office Training Facility 2198 Edison Avenue Jacksonville, FL 32204

## **Virtual Public Hearing:**

Online: nflroads.com/VPH www.D2WPPH.com By Phone: (415) 655-0052 Access Code: 883-020-274

This meeting will serve as the official public hearing for the Tentative Five-Year Work Program for FDOT District Two. There will be a brief work program development presentation at 6 p.m. followed by a public comment period. Department staff will be on hand to answer questions or concerns for all counties in District Two.

Interested persons may join the virtual public hearing (VPH) from a computer, tablet or phone or participate in person at the FDOT Jacksonville Urban Office Training Facility, 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 32204. All participants, regardless of their chosen platform, will experience the same live hearing.

Participants who are unable to attend the webinar online can still listen to the hearing by calling: (415) 655-0052 and entering access code: 883-020-274 when prompted. Please note that while the call-in number is listen-only, callers may submit comments directly to Mr. Greg Evans, FDOT District Two Secretary, at the address listed below.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, disability or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Teresa Thrasher at (800) 749-2967 ext. 7447 at least 7 days before the hearing.

If you cannot make the hearing, visit **nflroads.com/vph** to get information and submit comments. Comments will be received by the Department at the hearing, at **nflroads.com/vph** or by mail until **November 20, 2025** to be documented as part of the public hearing transcript.

#### Comments should be addressed to:

Greg Evans, District Two Secretary
Florida Department of Transportation
1109 S. Marion Avenue, Mail Station 2000
Lake City, Florida 32025-5874
(386) 758-3700 or (800) 749-2967
Email: greg.evans@dot.state.fl.us